Community of Llantilio Crossenny

Llantilio Crossenny Community Council
Katherine Jordan - Llantilio Crossenny Community Council Clerk

Thank you for the helpful presentation at Abergavenny Town Hall last night requesting
feedback from community councils before the review panel considers matters in detail.
Having discussed the review with our Chairman of Llantilio Crossenny Community Council |
have been requested to reply to you on behalf of the council.

It is considered that the traditional boundaries and historic situation in our area works very
well and that any changes would be unlikely to bring any real benefits. Our community
council has responsibility for a large rural area, and we have no issues to report. If our area
was smaller it would not be workable. So far as the boundaries are concerned there is a
small "bubble" near The Hendre in the Parc Grace Dieu area, but other than that the
boundaries are considered to be straightforward with no anomalies.

Our demands have not changed, as there has been very little development in our area, and
little has changed in recent years.

It is the view of Llantilio Community Council that the status quo should be maintained for
our area as there are no issues or problems to report. | hope this response is of assistance,
and would be very grateful if you would acknowledge receipt for my records.



